
Memo 
 

To: Dr. Karla Guseman 

From: Dr. Ilandus Hampton 

CC: Board of Education 

Date: July 8, 2025 

Re: Freedom of Information Act Requests 

Please find the most recent Freedom of Information Act requests for the District. An email 
response was sent to each requester. 

• Wesley Minton, on June 26, requested the following: his personnel file; accounts 
payable records; and Perkins Grant expenditure reports and related communications.

• Owen Wang, on June 23, requested information regarding the school math team 
attending a Mu Alpha Theta convention and trip sponsorship.

• CT Mills, on June 6, requested a current staff directory with contact information.

If you have any questions, please contact me at your convenience. 

Thank you. 
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